Lower Mifflin Township
529 Shed Road
Newville, PA 17241-9766
Phone & fax: (717) 776-6121

rmails lowermifflintwp@embargmail.com

November 19, 2015

Ailene Batoon
Tetra Tech Inc.
285 Ellicott Street
Buffalo, NY 14203

Reference: Sunoco Pipeline L.P., Pennsylvania Pipeline Project

Dear Ms. Batoon,

Please be advised that Lower Mifflin Township does not have a Storm Water
Management Plan. Cumberland County Pennsylvania does have a Storm Water Management
plan which Lower Mifflin Township follows.

In regard to the Floodplain Management Plan, Lower Mifflin Township does have a
Flood Insurance Study. The proposed activity for the above reference project has been studied. It
is consistent with the FEMA Floodplain Management Program effective in Lower Mifflin
Township.

If you have any further questions please contact the township office Monday’s Tuesday’s
or Thursday’s between 10am and noon.

Sincerely,

Clinton Barrick
Board of Supervisors, Chairman
Lower Mifflin Township



Lower Mifflin Township
529 Shed Road
Newville, PA 17241

Ailene Batoon
Tetra Tech, Inc.
285 Ellicott Street
Buffalo, NY 14203

Reference: Sunoco Pipeline L.P. — Pennsylvania Pipeline Project
Floodplain/Stormwater Management Program Consistency Request

FLOODPLAIN CONSISTENCY:

No Plan Z Project is Consistent Project is NOT Consistent (Explain Below)
STORMWATER CONSISTENCY:
X_No Plan Project is Consistent Project is NOT Consistent (Explain Below)
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Municipal Official (signature & title) Printed Name Date

Attachment A



